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WE HAVE A "NEW"
BOARD MEMBER!

Help Us Welcome Back Jan Hart

When we started Advocating A little over a year later and a
Against Romance Scammers, we well-deserved promotion at her
asked Jan Hart, whose boss's job, Jan is ready to return to the
photos had been stolen and AARS Board and fight the good
used in romance scams, if she fight! Jan had continued to work
would consider being a part of with scam survivors during her
AARS's Board of Directors. Jan absence with AARS, showing
delightedly accepted the invite how much her heart and

as Secretary. Covid brought dedication are to this advocacy.
tough times, but for the Marketing, advocating, and
company Jan worked for, their leadership is only a few of the
services were needed in a many skills Jan brings to the
greater capacity; therefore, Jan table, and we could not be

took a step back from the board happier to have her back!
with hopes of returning.
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GI¥ING
TUESDAY

AARS THEME IS : Be Aware! We Care! Let's Share

On November 2%9th, 2022, the
world will celebrate Giving
Tuesday, and we hope we are
on your list of nonprofits to
support! The idea came from
Black Friday, encouraging
people to embrace the time of
giving further and giving back to
their favorite nonprofits and
charities. Over the past year,
thousands of scammed
survivors, their families, and
identity theft victims reached
out to AARS looking for help
and guidance. We have put in
an unimaginable number of
hours assisting those contacts,
creating public service
announcements, reaching out to
those who can bring more
voices to the subject meeting
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beside the FBIl and IC3, and
much more.

Why do we do this? The real
question is, why wouldn't we?
The countless amount of people
affected, the lives lost due to
suicide over the scams, hearing
the family's heartache as they
watch the manipulation take
over their loved ones. The
victims are the reason we
advocate! Educating and
bringing awareness is the key to
helping stop online romance
scams, and we are honored to
provide our services
globally.We ask that you make
AARS your nonprofit of choice
on Giving Tuesday, or why wait?
Donate now!
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INFRAGARD WEBINAR

Protecting Yourself Against Romance Scams
A Case Study & Resources

On September 23, 2022
InfraGard hosted a webinar on
romance scams providing a case
study from an FBI special agent,
an IC3 representative reporting
data and reporting facts,
following with us (AARS) sharing
information on our advocacy
and how we are able to assist
romance scam and identity theft
victims.

The webinar lasted
approximately one and a half
hours and included some great
questions once the forum was
open.

The webinar was not recorded
due to privacy requests by the
SA; however, we took great
notes and will share several
informational items in the
upcoming days.

Some key subjects were the
importance of reporting, how to
report, the depth of romance
scams, and what we (AARS) can
do to help.

We at AARS felt it was a
tremendous honor when asked
to participate in the webinar,
including our top law
enforcement divisions, and we
would like to thank all who
were involved.
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